
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                     AUGUST 26, 2019 

 

Join Superintendent Bulson As He Welcomes Harford County Students  

Back To School 

 

Superintendent of Schools Sean Bulson will kick-off the 2019-20 school year at Bakerfield 

Elementary School on the first day of school, Tuesday, September 3, 2019.   

 

Principal Tara Dedeaux and her staff are hosting the school’s Second Annual Million Father 

March – an event to encourage male involvement at Bakerfield Elementary – and you won’t 

want to miss it!  School system leaders, elected officials, community members, and media are 

invited to join Dr. Bulson as he walks alongside students and the school community.   

 

Plan to arrive at Bakerfield Elementary School at 8:30 a.m.; parking will be available onsite.  

The march is less than one mile and should take approximately 15 minutes.  March participants 

will arrive back at the school by 9:00 a.m. for the start of the school day.  Light refreshments will 

be available.  Invited guests who choose not to walk are welcome to stay at the school to greet 

students as they arrive. 

  

The first day of school is just a week away, and we are very excited to kick-off another great 

year at Harford County Public Schools!  We hope to see you at Bakerfield Elementary! 

 

-------  

 

WHAT: Welcome Back at Bakerfield Elementary School and the Million Father March 

  

WHO:  Superintendent of Schools Sean Bulson 

Board of Education of Harford County Members 

Harford County Public Schools Senior Staff 

Local Elected Officials  

Community Partners 

Media Partners 

                                         

WHEN:          Tuesday, September 3, 2019 

Arrive:  8:30 a.m.  

  

WHERE: Bakerfield Elementary School 

36 Baker Street 

Aberdeen, MD 21001 

### 

 
 


